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To,
Shri R S Sharma Saheb,
Chairman, TRAI
ué
Doorsanchar Bhawan,

J. N. Marg,

New Delhi -110002
Regarding: Delay in removal of IUC

Respected Sir,
The TRAI has issued consultation paper of Review IUC which was
decided to be abolished on 31.12.2019. But very sad to know that TRAIl is not
implementing the roll back decision on discontinuation of IUC.

We all were looking forward for roll back of 1UC as it was a desired step to reduce the cost of
the call.

Since starting we have been paying charges and we hope we as customers have already paid
enough. Now the telecom industry is matured

¥ and has substantial customer base contributing to their revenue hence

further any unnecessary charges should be withdrawn to give relief to customers.

Yours Faithfully,
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